UPCOMING GUEST LEADERSHIP (AT TIME OF PUBLICATION)

We enjoyed visits by Rev. Bob Wells and Rev. Jim Gorman in April. Please see below for upcoming guest leaders and join us in giving them a hearty welcome!

MAY 5 at 8:00 and 10:00 - In the Works

MAY 12 & 19 AT 8:00 AND 10:00



REV. DON NIEDERFRANK

Don Niederfrank is a UCC pastor who joined his wife and daughter as members of our congregation when he retired in 2013. Don has been an integral part of church since then, providing guest leadership, and joining in church activities. He and Susan live in Port Washington, though they are frequently in Chicago visiting their son's family. In retirement Don has taken up writing poetry and fiction (donniederfrank.com).

MAY 26 at 9:00 - Please Check Back

JUNE 2 & 9 AT 9:00



REVS. TOM & DEBBIE PAYDEN

Stay tuned to learn more about this husband-and-wife team!

INVITATION TO SERVE ON CHURCH COUNCIL

Our primary item of business at our upcoming Spring Congregational Meeting, June 23, at 10:00 a.m., is the election of Church Council executive members and team representatives. Jodi Cowen will move from Associate Moderator to a two-year term as Moderator. We are looking to fill the role of Associate Moderator. This two-year position supports the Moderator, attends two meetings a month, and is intricately involved in the business of the church. This person will then move into the Moderator role for an additional two years; this is a four-year commitment. There are two additional openings on Church Council - our Community Outreach Team Representative and Stewardship Team Representative which are two-year terms. We are also hoping to add team members to Staff Support and Review and Finance Team. If you are interested, or would like to nominate another church member, please contact the church office or speak to any member of Church Council (listed on page 14). Thank you!

PAGE 4